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Friday February 22nd, 2008
Ms. Kirsten Walli

Secrectary
Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street

26th Floor

Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4
Re: Erie Thames Powerlines Rate Application EB-2007-0928 Interrogatory Responses

Dear Ms. Walli,

I am writing to inform you that ETPL is diligently working to complete its interrogatory responses for the above noted proceeding.  Regretfully the responses are not yet fully completed and as per conversations with Board staff ETPL expects to file its responses by Thursday February 28th.

If you have any questions, or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at (519) 808-6924.

Sincerely,

Graig Pettit

Financial Analyst

(519) 808-6924

graigp@erie-thamespower.com
CC:  
Chris White


Vice President
